
 
A huge thank you to everyone who supported our March Book Fair. We raised a fantastic  

(£736.80 in cash...plus £142 of online payments),  
which means we will now be able to buy around £500 worth of books for  

our classrooms & the school library.  
 

A big thank you also to the parents who were able to come and help with the running of the fair- it was very 
much appreciated. 

 
We hope you all have a wonderful Easter and enjoy reading your newly purchased books! 

 
Many thanks, Mrs Barnard 

 
 


